Government Polytechnic Vaishali
KYP Section
NOTICE

This is to inform to all 5" Semester students of Government Polytechnic Vaishali who

have registered for KYP course in February 2021 batch, that KYP classes will start
from 15.02.2021 (Monday) onwards. All registered students are directed to report to
Sh. Santosh Kumar and Sh. Surendra Kumar, Learning Facilitator for conduction of

online classes.

G P Vaishali

Copy to:
1. The Principal, G P Vaishali-for kind information
2. Student’s Notice Board



